
                                                                                                                                                    February 19, 2018 

 

To:  The Worthy Grand Matron, Worthy Grand Patron, General Grand Chapter Appointees, Past Grand 

Matrons, Past Grand Patrons, Grand Officers, Officers and Members of the Subordinate Chapters, Grand 

Chapter of Virginia, Order of the Eastern Star: 

Dear Sisters and Brothers, 

As Chairman of the Membership Banquet, it is with pleasure that I invite you to the “Jump On The 

Bandwagon” Membership Banquet.  It will be held on May 20, 2018 at 6:30 PM at the Double Tree 

Hotel, 50 Kingsmill Road, Williamsburg, VA 23185, in the Harrison Ballroom.  

Sister Judy Nunnally is ticket Chairman. If you have any questions concerning tickets you can reach Sister 

Judy at 804-399-8508. Make all checks payable to “Judy Nunnally” at  P. O. Box 73473, Richmond,    VA 

23235-8041. Tickets will be printed with your table number on your ticket to be picked up at the 

Banquet. The attached Reservation Form is for the convenience of Chapters who choose to order 

banquet tickets for their members. The Grand Officers will be introduced and will have a reserved seat 

at each table.  

The Menu for the Banquet will be;  Black Pepper-Crusted Pork Loin, Rolls and Butter, Seasonal Mixed 

Greens Salad with choice of Dressing, Garlic Mashed Potatoes, Southern Cooked Green Beans and 

Classic Carrot Cake for Dessert.  

This will be a seated Dinner and the price per person is $50.00. Attier:  Formal, red or color of your 

choice.  

We will have a Silent Auction Basket Fundraiser. We are requesting individuals, clubs, districts and other 

interested groups donate a basket for the Membership Basket Fundraiser, with proceeds being donated 

to our WGM/WGP’s Special Projects:  Music Therapy and Dodge-Powell Scholarship Fund.  If so, please 

contact me at 757-431-2176, or Judy Nunnally, at  804-399-8508. 

Our Worthy Grand Matron, Sister Marcia and Worthy Grand Patron, Brother Don, are looking forward to 

sharing the evening with you at the “Jump On The Bandwagon” Membership Banquet. 

      Star love, 

                                                                                 Ilene M. Kiphart, Chairman, Membership Banquet 

                                                                                         Esther Chapter #37 

 

 

 



 

 

                                                                       MEMBERSHIP BANQUET 

RESERVATION FORM 

May 20, 2018 

 

Chapter Name and No.__________________________________________________ 

Tickets Sold______________________ 

Amount Enclosed____________________ 

Names and Titles of those purchasing tickets 

-------------------------------------------------------------------- 

-------------------------------------------------------------------- 

-------------------------------------------------------------------- 

-------------------------------------------------------------------- 

-------------------------------------------------------------------- 

--------------------------------------------------------------------- 

--------------------------------------------------------------------- 

--------------------------------------------------------------------- 

--------------------------------------------------------------------- 

--------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Special dietary needs--------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Send checks  to: 

Judy Nunnally, Ticket Chairman 

P. O. Box 73473 

Richmond, VA 23235-8041 


